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20 February 2017 

 

Branch Manager,  
NBS 

185 High St 
MOTUEKA 

 
 

 
Dear Howie 

 
Re:    Mapua ATM at Mapua Hall 

 
The Mapua & District Community Association wishes to thank you and 

your team for establishing the ATM in Mapua.   
 

It seems to us that once an agreement was reached with the Hall 

Committee, it was only a short amount of time before the ATM was 
installed and working.  We want to acknowledge the time and effort that 

went into this process.  We very much appreciate it. 
 

The feedback from this initiative has been overwhelmingly positive and 
the ATM is well used.  People have also commented on the discrete 

appearance and location of the machine.   We feel it is perfectly situated.  
 

Thank you so much for your support of the Mapua and wider community. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Mary Garner 
Secretary 
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